POLICE DEPARTMENT

Chief of Police James W. Conroy
1960 W, Exchange Place

Tucker, Georgia 30084
770.724.7670
MEMORANDUM
DATE: March 29, 2017 *REVISED
TO: Purchasing and Contracting
FROM: Chief James W. Conroy  } WY

SUBJECT:  Proposed Amendment/Change Order No.I 1 to Contract No. ] 13-9025934  with

AOT Public Safety Corporation

Original Contract Term and Dollar Amount: 5 years 01/03/2013-01/02/2018 N/A
Previous Extension of the Term: N/A

Previous Changes to the Dollar Amount: $300,000 *not sure of process to add
Current Cumulative Contract Term Dollar Amount: $300,000

Proposed Cumulative Contract Term Dollar Amount: $1,250,000 01/02/2018

Detailed Description of Requested Changes: To add additional funding to contract for estimated revenue share
percentage thru 12/31/17.

Justification for the Proposed Changes and an Explanation of why the County should not consider a Competitive
Bid: This contract is based on usage of proprietary software for billing and collection of False Alarms based on
County Ordinance. This is to add funding to the contract in order to capture Shared revenue costs paid to the
vendor.

Should you require any additional information, please feel free to contact Janet Anderson at {(770) 724-7549,
Thank you in advance for your assistance in expediting.

Attachments
JC/TIA



